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Good Afternoon,

Attached is written testimony regarding HB 5530 I am submitting on behalf of Jamie Vandergon, Chief Operating
Officer, Trillium Family Services.  HB 5530 is scheduled for a public hearing tomorrow afternoon in the Joint Ways
and Means Subcommittee on Capitol Construction.

Thank You,
Betsy Jones
L&E Smith Government Relations
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